
Contact with the WIB Department during the epidemic

We would like to inform you that due to the current epidemic emergency the WIB Department
employees are working from home and are still available. If you have any questions about WIB, don’t
hesitate to contact us by e-mail: wib@port.org.pl or by phone. You will find the phone numbers of
department in the Contact tab.
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